


Wong, Jocelyn (BOS) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dave Stone <davemstone1 @aol.com> 
Wednesday, July 3, 2019 8:28AM 
BOS Leg islation, (BOS) 

Subject: Height addit ion at Union Street APN 0533/014 

Categories: 190698 

This messaqe is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Dear Ms. Jocelyn Wong: 

We never received pre-notification of the height addition at Union Street APN 0533/014, although we live within one block 
and our view will be affected. We also worry about future construction which will have an even more detrimental affect on 
our building's views and therefore property values. We have read the appeal letter fi led by Ron Zagoria, and we agree 
100% with its contents. To raise the Union Street height levels will ruin the neighborhood and will ruin many views for 
which we residents paid dearly. All to benefit landlords who want to squeeze more revenue out of their commercial 
buildings. That's hardly fair. They've already started construction, which seems very improper to us. Please consider the 
interests of neighbors in making your growth decisions. 

Thank you, 
David Stone 
Darryl Donoian 
2100 Green Street, #306 (Co-op unit) 
San Francisco, CA 94123 
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